From: Chris Walker

To: Urban, Amanda

Subject: Confirming PDFs received via Sharefile
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2024 8:41:42 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

Amanda, I received the PDF service documents via the Sharefile upload. I’'m forwarding them on to
my IT consultant in order to get to the bottom of the problem. Thanks.

Christopher A. Walker

Walker Environmental Law

109 North Main Street

Suite 500

Dayton, OH 45402

(937) 226-9000

(937) 226-9002 fax
cwalker@walkerenvironmentallaw.com

Website: www.walkerenvironmentallaw.com
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